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        The first 2 weeks were a great success!  It was great to see everyone at Back to School Night! The children are really making a nice transition to their new school and routines!  We read books about school: “Kindergarten Rules, The Kissing Hand, The Day The Crayons Quit, Goodnight Gorilla, Splat The Cat, Pout Pout Fish Goes Back To School & A Bad Case of the Stripes”. 
We discussed using respect & manners in the classroom: raising our hand, following directions, saying excuse me, cleaning up our materials, listening to the teacher and each other and being kind to one another. We will continue to discuss our role in our class community and what makes a good friend, student and learner throughout the month of September. Please feel free to discuss this with your child at home.
Red Folders: 
Please remember to send in your Red folders everyday.
Please remember to take out any notes and classwork from the school everyday. Any notes to me, please put in the red folder as well.

Fundations – In Fundations, we are working on letter sounds in the alphabet & writing the lowercase letters: t, b & f.
Math -  In math, we are working on the concepts of items that belong together & don’t belong together. We talked about what we noticed & students cut & glued the items to where they belong.
Reading – In reading, we are working on emergent reader books with a focus on reading colors. Students shopped for books & placed them in their reading bins. We are practicing reading routines in the classroom – what it should look like & sound like.

REMINDERS:
SNACKS – Please remember to pack a snack & snack drink everyday.
Ordering Lunch – If your child is buying Lunch, please remember to order online through the school website, otherwise they will not have an order for your child.
Library – On Tuesdays we have Library. Please remember to send in the Library book on Tuesday morning so your child can check out another book.
Label all clothing
If you have any questions or concerns, you may call me at school 367-5940 or e-mail me at ladams@csh.k12.ny.us. Please know that I do not always check my email during the school day, so if it is something urgent or important please send a note or call the school. 

Sincerely,
Laura Adams
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